Our Case Number: ABP-314964-22

An
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Pleanala
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Martin and Miriam Moore
Jordanstown

Lusk

Co. Dublin

K45 EF88

Date: 5th December 2022

Re: Proposed development of a Circular Economy Campus and san Integrated Waste Management
Facility at the Hollywood Landfill
Hollywood Great, Nag's Head, Naul, Co. Dublin, A41 YE92

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleandla has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter. A receipt for the fee
lodged is enclosed.

The Board will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Piease be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will
be made available for public inspection at the offices of Fingal County Council and at the offices of An
Bord Pleandla when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfuliy,

Ao

Doina Chiforescli —
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737133
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An Bord Pleanala, Jordanstown,

64 Marlborough St., Lusk,
Rotunda, Co Dublin.
Dubiin 1. K45 EF88

23" November 2022

Case Ref. ABP 314964
Proposed Circular Economy Campus and Integrated Waste Management Facility

at Hollywood Co Dublin.

We, Martin and Miriam Moore wish to lodge an objection to the above planning application.

We live and farm on the approach road to the above facility at Hollywood. My family have farmed
here for the past two hundred years and depend on both clean air and water to enahle our farming.
This river rises at Knockbrack and flows in very close proximity to this facility.

Incinerator bottom ash is a source of leachate which is toxic. There is no way to guarantee that this
leachate would not contaminate the most important and extensive groundwater aquifer in Leinster.
Should the unthinkable happen and the ground water supplies get contaminated with pollutants
who will take responsibility? Clean water is vital to our lives and the lives of our animals. Toxic
airborne dust also puts our lives at risk.

Adjacent to our farm a new Primary School is being built, the traffic at the moment is horrendous
and the additional heavy traffic, carrying hazardous toxic waste, to this facility would anly make
matters worse and could be detrimental to the children who attend this school and to the
neighbourhood.

This site was found to be unsuitable by the EPA in 2014 and the site conditions have probably
become more unsuitable since then so why should this application be considered.

In the current climate where a massive emphasis is being put on a clean sustainable environment we
should not be putting our water and air at risk. Our clean water and air are far more important than
any company Bank Balance.

Please take our objection into serious consideration.
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